Dear Foothill Elementary,

[ just want to write and thank each of you who donated such beautiful
clothing to all the people that come to Pioneer Park each Sunday. Many of these
people stay outside in the cold night after night and have no resources to get warm
clothing without groups like you. I know they would all thank you personally if they
could.

Always remember how good it feels to give and serve. You have made a big
difference in so many lives. Keep up the good work. You will always be successful if
you continue to do service for those around you that are in need.

[ hope each of you have Happy Holidays and again know of our appreciation for all
you gave!!

Heidi Nielson
Fill the Pot Ministry



